02.11.23
Newham

Re: Application for a Lawful Development Certificate - Loft Conversion with L-Shaped Dormer

64 Ridley Road, E7 0LT

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to apply for a Lawful Development Certificate (LDC) for a proposed development at [Your Property Address]. The proposed development seeks to create additional living space by converting the existing loft and adding an L-shaped dormer to the rear elevation of the property. This statement outlines the details and supporting evidence for the application.

Applicant Details:
Name of Applicant: Ben Whitelaw
Address of Applicant: 64 Ridley Road, E7 0LT
Title Number: TGL359450
Description of Property: Terraced House


Description of Proposed Development:
The proposed development involves the conversion of the existing loft space into habitable living space and the addition of an L-shaped dormer to the rear elevation of the property. The dormer is designed to provide additional headroom and natural light to the newly created living space. The development complies with all relevant planning regulations and does not require planning permission.
	
Legal Basis:
We believe that the proposed development falls within the category of "permitted development" as specified in the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 (as amended). The specific permitted development rights applicable to this project are cited in Schedule 2, Part 1, Class B of the aforementioned Order. The proposed development complies with the specified criteria, including the following:
The dimensions of the dormer fall within the permitted development allowances.
The materials used are in keeping with the existing property.
The development will not exceed the maximum volume limits specified.
The development does not affect any protected trees or ecology.
Supporting Documentation:
In support of this application, we have attached the following documents:
· Location plan showing the position of the property.
· Site plan showing the proposed development.
· Floor plans of the existing and proposed loft space.
· Elevations and drawings detailing the proposed L-shaped dormer.

Conclusion:
We believe that the proposed development fulfills all the necessary criteria to be considered lawful development. It complies with the relevant permitted development rights, and the submitted documentation provides evidence to support this claim.
We kindly request that you issue a Lawful Development Certificate for this project as described above. This certificate will provide us with the necessary confirmation that the proposed development is lawful and does not require planning permission.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information or documentation regarding this application.

Yours sincerely,
Frazer Day
